
PLEASE CONTINUE 
TO PRACTICE SOCIAL 
DISTANCING WHILE 
PLAYING IN FIELDS

Families are welcome to play in the 
fields, but please do not engage 

in sports or activities that require 
physical or shared contact. 

Remember to please maintain at least 
a 6-foot distance between others and 

wash your hands frequently. 


